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What meeting would you like to appear at? 
Parks, Recreation and Culture Commission 
 
Name 
Pierre Dubé 
 
Address 

 
 

 
Phone number 

 
 
Email Address 

 
 
Subject 
The Burnaby Disc Golf Club board of directors would like to appear as a delegation in front of the Parks, Recreation 
and Culture Commission at the November 9 meeting. 
 
The club would like to share ideas about the need for a new disc golf course in the City of Burnaby, as the popularity 
of the sport and the number of players is growing at a fast rate. We would like to show the Commission the positive 
impact for the community, the low environmental impact and some comparable in other cities in the province. We will 
propose feasible options that would be low cost for the city. We have a presentation that is ready to go. 
 
Members presenting will be: 
 
Pierre Dubé 

 
 

  
 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

 
 


